
 
  
Dear Dr. Thurman, 
  
The 2018-19 Gifted and Talented Program Approval Application for the Cabot School 
District has been reviewed by the Arkansas Department of Education, Office of Gifted & 
Talented and Advanced Placement.  The information contained in the application 
reflects your district's compliance with Arkansas rules governing services for gifted and 
talented students K-12. 
  
If you have any questions about the annual program application process, or if I can 
support your district in providing services for gifted students, please contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Krystal Nail 

Program Director 
Office of Gifted & Talented and Advanced Placement 
Learning Services Division 
Arkansas Department of Education 
Four Capitol Mall, Slot 28 
Little Rock, Arkansas  72201 
501.682.4224 Office 
501.682.4220 Fax 
krystal.nail@arkansas.gov 
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